DEPARTMENT OF THE NAVY
JOINT REGION MARIANAS
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11000
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February 25, 2021

University of Guam
303 University Drive
Mangilao, GU 96913

Dear Sir or Ma'am:

SUBJECT: UNIVERSITY OF GUAM, CONTRACTOR TO THE NURSING EXTENSION
BUILDING {UNIVERSITY OF GUAM SCIENTIFIC EDUCATION AND
RESEARCH FACILITIES) PROJECT, MANGILAO, GUAM

Pursuant to U.8. Citizenship and Immigration Services (USCIS) Policy Memorandum PM-602-
0164 dated October 1, 2018, I have reviewed the University of Guam request seeking a letter from
the Department of Defense (DoD) confirming that the Mursing Extension Building (University of
Guam Scientific Education and Research Facilities) Project, Mangilao, Guam referenced in
NDAAREQ-FY21-057 is associated with the military realignment occurring on Guam.

It is the view of DoD that work performed by University of Guam request NDAAREQ-FY21-
057 is associated with the military realignment occurring on Guam.

My point of contact for this matter is CDR Joshua M. Perry, Assistant Regional Engineer, Joint
Region Marianas, who may be reached at 671-349-3340 or via e-mail at
joshua.m.perry@fe.navy.mil.

Sincerely,

T.C. TORE

Captain, U.S. Navy

Regional Engineer

By direction of the Commander




